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As  
for the date of the 09/02/2017 as stated before until we have had all dates 
and  
times and body of 
complaints and the subject access request, I still do not feel  
it is justified my son has a meeting as he will be 
walking into a meeting only  
with very limited information, and due to his health which is being 
caused by  
his 
neighbours and  
Enfield Council doing nothing I feel my son is only being setup due to 
issues  
and the colour of my son's 
skin. And this is why no one from  
Enfield 
council has ever  
taken a report from him about what has been ongoing form a 
long time ago.  
We  
want to clear this up as much as you do, but it seems Enfield Council is 
not  
fulfilling what we have asked 
for in order to be able to do this. 
Regards 
Lorraine 
Cordel 
 
 
7th February 2017  
Enfield council claim that We received a report that on 7th February 2017 
you approached the leaseholder of 117 Burncroft Avenue and his plumber 
outside the block as they were attempting to resolve the problem causing 
low water pressure in the flat. You said to the leaseholder that there were 
problems between you and his tenants but did not give any specific 
details. The leaseholder explained to you that his tenants were 
experiencing low water pressure in the flat and you said to him 'you will 
not solve the problem as I am restricting their water supply'. The 
leaseholder later knocked on your door and asked whether you would 
increase the water pressure and you stated 'I cannot do anything at the 
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